
 

Halloween 2022 

Laurel Springs School 

 

We will celebrate Halloween at Laurel Springs School on Monday, October 31st. 
 
Our class celebrations will occur from 1:30-2:15pm. Students should come to school wearing as 
much of their costumes as possible (not their masks until the parade). This will limit the need to 
send students to the restrooms to change.  
 
Please keep in mind that weapon-like accessories of any kind are not permitted. If you have a 
question, please call the office.  
 
Only room parents are permitted in classrooms. Siblings and /or other children are not 
permitted to accompany parents helping with classroom parties. 
 
A Laurel Springs Fire Truck will lead our parade around town starting at 2:30pm. Students will 
exit and re-enter from the front set of doors. Parents may gather around the school (outside 
the fence) or on the surrounding streets. After the parade, students will return to their 
classrooms to gather their backpacks for dismissal. Everyone will be dismissed at 3pm. 
 
Thank you for your assistance and cooperation to ensure a safe and fun filled Halloween. 
Special thanks goes out to the Laurel Springs Police and Fire Departments for their help and 
collaboration in arranging this event.  

 


